
ABC Quickwrites  Name:__________________________________

Please staple 5 pieces of paper to this sheet to write your 
responses.  Each response should be at least 4-5 sentences long.

1. Page 29 “It’s easy to become anything you wish, so long as 
you’re willing to forfeit your soul.” - What do you think this 
means? Give some examples. Is it true? Do you think it would be 
wrong to do that? How would it change who you are? 

2. Have you ever been in a new environment where you didn’t 
necessarily “fit in?” How did this make you feel? Describe the 
situation.

3. What is a stereotype? What are some different kinds of 
stereotypes? Can stereotypes be a positive thing? 

4. How have you been personally affected by stereotypes? Have 
you been stereotyped? Describe the situation. How did it make 
you feel? Have you stereotyped others? Have you ever been in a 
situation in which you have been proved wrong after stereotyping 
others? 

5. How is it possible to change but still be the same person you 
were before? Is it possible? What could a person change and 
still remain the same? What would they change that would change 
who they are? 

6. What has the monkey king changed about himself? How has the 
monkey king changed as a character? Why (What is his reason for 
changing?) What is the result of this change when he meets Tze-
Yo-Tzuh?

7. What makes a person legendary? Is it possible for an ordinary 
person to be legendary? What must he/she do to be remarkable? 

8. What makes Wong Lai-Tsao so remarkable? What puts him in the 
same rank as the other legendary monks? What do you think makes 
him legendary?

9. Page 223  “You know, Jin, I would have saved myself from five 
hundred years’ imprisonment beneath a mountain of rock had I 
only realized how good it is to be a monkey.”  What does the 
Monkey King mean by this? What do you think Jin should do? 


